
 

Principal Message for December 4, 2020 

Greetings Lake Myra Families!  

 

On Monday, December 7, 2020, Pre-K through 3rd grade students will return to school. Fourth and 5th 

grade students in Cohort C will return for face-to-face-instruction. There is no Asynchronous Learning 

Day next week.  

 

The deadline to register your child for spring semester (beginning late January 2021) for the WCPSS 

Virtual Academy for elementary students is Dec. 2-9. This is also the deadline for families who already 

are registered for the WCPSS Virtual Academy for spring to select in-person learning for spring. If you are 

not certain what you signed up for you can go to this link and request to attend or not to attend Virtual 

Academy. Due to staffing concerns and adhering to class size requirements, your child’s teacher may or 

may not remain the same. We will make all attempts to provide consistency, however, we may have to 

make modifications. Visit www.wcpss.net/virtual-academy for info. on the WCPSS Virtual Academy and 

to register. 

 

Many teachers have shared that students are not logging into live sessions or completing assignments. It 

is the expectation that student during remote learning attend all live sessions and complete 

assignments. If you need support with this, please reach out to your child’s teacher. If you child is not 

participating consistently, they may be in jeopardy for retention. We want to support you and your 

family in anyway possible. Please feel free to reach out so that we may accommodate you. 

 
Reminder: Form to Receive Winter Break Meal Bundles Due Dec. 4 

Daily curbside and bus deliveries will not be operational from Tues., Dec. 22nd to Jan. 1. Child 
Nutrition Services will be offering free meal bundles that will be distributed Mon., Dec. 21 from 
10:45 a.m. - 12:45 p.m. at select distribution sites. The Winter Break Meal Bundle will include eight 
breakfasts and eight lunches. One meal bundle per child. You do not have to be a WCPSS student to 
receive meals, only 18 years of age or younger to qualify. The meals will be provided at no cost. 
Complete the Winter Break Meal Bundle Form by Fri., Dec. 4. 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0jeNQx9FQO85eEqRuXhBcw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhgvTtP0QkaHR0cDovL3d3dy53Y3Bzcy5uZXQvdmlydHVhbC1hY2FkZW15VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARm3BoV8TeWkhUhN0emFyemVja2lAd2Nwc3MubmV0WAQAAAAB
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbJJKliQl3LnXjzKOBlrr7Vu1dvVNyaUg5MVq4s6kTk5NrzQ/viewform
mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net


 

 


